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COMPLAINTS FOR NON-
COMPLIANCE WITH 
ACCREDITATION STANDARDS
Complaints Regarding Non-Compliance with Accreditation Standards

PCOM is committed to meeting and exceeding the standards for 
accreditation for the College and all degree programs, including the 
standards for colleges of osteopathic medicine as described by the 
American Osteopathic Association Commission on Osteopathic College 
Accreditation, the standards for schools of pharmacy as described by 
the Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education, the standards of the 
American Psychological Association and the National Association of 
School Psychologists for psychology programs and the accreditation 
standards of the Accreditation Review Commission for Education for the 
Physician Assistant. Copies of the respective standards are available 
upon request from the Office of the Provost. The Academic Program 
Handbook of each program contains contact information and/or the 
procedure of each accrediting body for filing of complaints regarding 
compliance with accreditation standards, where applicable.

Contact information for the Middle States Commission on Higher 
Education may be found under Accreditation in this catalog.


